

LATVIJAS NACIONĀLĀS AIZSARDZĪBAS AKADĒMIJAS REKTORS

Rector of the National Defence Academy of Latvia
Ezermalas str. 8B, Riga, LV-1014, Latvia, phone +371 67076881, fax +371 67076802, e-mail: naa@mil.lv

6.12. 2011. 2/8.8/637

Dear Brigadier General Viktor Kalnitski, Commandant of the Estonian Military Academy,

It is our honour to extend an invitation to your respected institution to join us for our annual cadet-organized Winter Ball, a cherished tradition at the National Defence Academy of Latvia.

The Winter Ball offers a great opportunity for cadets to come together, share their unique experiences, and forge lasting bonds of camaraderie. This event will take place on the evening of December 18th, and we would be honoured to have two of your cadets join us for what promises to be a memorable occasion. Below are the details of the event:

Date of Arrival: December 17th
Date of Departure: December 19th

Location: National Defence Academy of Latvia Accommodation: Provided by our institution

Meals: Provided by our institution

To ensure we can provide the utmost hospitality, please confirm the names of the cadets who will be attending by December 11th. Should there be any special requirements or requests, please don't hesitate to inform us, and we will make every effort to fulfil them. For any further information or assistance, please feel free to contact Ms. Madara Obrumane at *madara.obrumane@mil.lv*.

We eagerly anticipate your positive response and the opportunity to host your cadets at our Winter Ball.

With warmest regards,

Rector of the National Defence Academy of Latvia

Colonel Māris Utināns